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The unique Staffordshire Moorlands Pan, a Roman vessel inscribed with the names of 4 forts on the western end of Hadrian's Wall, will be on exhibition from 

27th January at Tullie House.

Consultants 'DCA Consultants Ltd' have been appointed to carry out the stage 2 study into Arts Centre/Theatre for Carlisle. The study is expected to be available March 2007.

An ambitious IT project which links all the Community Centres to the City Council's website has been developed. The sites can be contacted by accessing www.(community centre name).org.uk.

The 500th grant made from the Grants for Leisure Scheme since 2000 was given to the Carlisle District Credit Union. The amount given over the period was £180,000 which gave added value to projects worth around £2,000,000.

The Benefits Advice Service now has a new electronic management system (Wroses), which went live in December.

Benefits Advice staff have assisted clients to gain benefits and tax credits to a value of over £952,000 between January and November 2006.

As part of a national scheme promoted by the National Welfare Rights Association, we are working with Powergen, to help distribute energy saving light bulbs to people on low income and/or disability benefits.

Hammond's Pond games area is now open, and activities are being delivered on it with local young people.

Garry Schubert has been appointed to the position of Senior Development Manager in Sport and Recreation.  He will report to Richard Lewis and be responsible for the team of development officers.

The planning application for the tennis dome has been successful and the project to build will commence in early 2007 with a tender for the work. It is hoped to have the new courts built for the spring, and the dome in place for the commencement of winter 2007.

Sport and Physical Activity Alliance (SPAA) - the development of this is progressing better than originally anticipated. The partners attending it are fully engaged and it is planned to develop a new strategy document which will incorporate the current City Council Strategy.  This streamlining of documents will help to ensure ownership of the new strategy by all partners, including the City Council, and was the original ethos of our document when it was produced in 2003.

Councillor Ray Knapton.

Portfolio Holder for Leisure, Culture & Heritage
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